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  Reporting Illnesses 
 

Please inform school if your child is diagnosed with Strep 

Throat, Scarlet Fever, Rubella or Slapped Cheek.  

 

If your child is diagnosed and prescribed antibiotics or 

penicillin school MUST be informed of what they have 

been diagnosed with.  

 

Please DO NOT make the decision yourself whether or 

not school needs to know. Not reporting these conditions 

may put children and staff at risk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our 

school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly 

linked, so it is importance that all children are in class on 

time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children 

don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 93.16%. 

This is very low. 

Remember we are striving for 100% 

Trips 
 

Monday 11th March 2024 - Year 1 Chester Zoo 

Thursday 14th March - Year 3/4 will enjoy the Easter 

Experience at St Thomas' Church  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events 
 

Wednesday 6th March 24 8:45am  – Year 

3/4 Inspirational Female Assembly - 

Parents/Carers of children in Year 3/4 are 

invited to attend  

 

Thursday 7th March 2024 (Free Event) 

World Book Day – dress up as your favourite 

Character form a book and enjoy  day of all 

things reading! 

 

Friday 8th March 2024 – Whole School 

Special Females Assembly  

Parents/Carers are invited to attend and 

enjoy a morning of performances linked to 

inspirational females 

Please note the performance times.  

EYFS & KS 1 9:00am  

KS2 10:15am 

 

Monday 11th March 2024 @ 2.00-3.00pm  

– Snap Trap Online Safety workshop – Y5& 6 

Parents are encouraged to attend in order to 

support online safety at home. 

 

Tuesday 12th March 2024 – Year 5 Dance 

Performance The Civic Hall 

 

Friday 15th March 2024 - Red Nose Day 

(More Information to follow soon) 

 

Monday 18th March 2024 

1:30pm - Fair Trade Event 

3:15 pm Join us to celebrate Fair Trade 

Week and to find out more about our 

twinned Ugandan School. (Traditional 

Ugandan feast ParentPay £5 for a family of 

4, £1 each for any additional places) 

 

Thursday 21st March 2024 – Family Lunch - 

Years 3 & 4 

1 free place (book with class teacher) any 

additional places can be booked on ParentPay 

£3 

 

28th March 2024 – Dress Down Day £1 

ParentPay 

 

PE Kit 
 

Thank you to parents/carers who have supported their 

children in bringing in the correct PE kit. We are asking 

children to NOT wear branded shorts/jogging bottoms. 
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  Rag Bag 
 

We have recently joined the Rag Bag Clothes Recycling 

Scheme, a national scheme for recycling unwanted 

clothing.  We now have a collection point in school where 

you can drop off any clean, wearable clothing.  Once the 

container is full, it is collected and we receive a small 

amount per kilo.  This is an excellent way for you to help 

raise funds for school and we hope you will support us 

with this.   Please see the leaflet attached for further 

details of how you can help.    

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Parents/Carers Drop In 
 

We are launching a parent/carer drop in 

session run by school staff who may be 

able to offer you support on a range of 

areas including mental health, 

attendance, finance, SEN needs.  

Tea and coffee will be provided if you 

just want to pop in for a cuppa and a 

chat. 

The sessions will run on the first 

Wednesday of each month starting on 

Wednesday 6th March at 2.00 pm to 

3.15 in the school hall.  We look forward 

to seeing you there. 

 



 

 

  



  



 


